
 
  

Dear School of Pharmacy Community, 
  
It is with grief, pain, and resolve that I write this communication. Over the last few weeks, we 
have witnessed unspeakable acts reflective of systemic racism and injustice. Such acts of 
brutality demand a response. I offer our School’s sincere sympathies to the family and friends 
of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, Ahmaud Arbery, others whose names we do not know, and to 
those of you who are most hurt by these events. 
  
As a medical community, we see first-hand the inequities that impact communities of color, 

and in particular, those of African descent. It is our sworn duty to help those who are 
victims of these inequities and injustices.  

  
We have established in our school a core set of values that guides us in our work every day as 
educators, students, researchers, clinicians, staff members, and all others associated with our 
school. Among these values are a commitment to diversity and inclusiveness, integrity, 
professionalism, respect, and social responsibility.   
  
As scientists and medical professionals, we are trained to make decisions based on data and 
evidence. The evidence we plainly see in our society at this unprecedented time points to 
systemic failings. It is a clarion call to redouble our efforts towards our shared values of 
education, discovery, and care for humanity. 
  
Each of us may feel the weight of recent incidents differently, and we want to make sure that 
you are aware of campus resources available to you. In addition to the Office of Diversity and 
Inclusion, Anschutz Inclusivity Alliance, and CU White Coats for Black Lives Chapter, we 
encourage the consideration of the following LinkedIn Learning resources: 
  

• Diversity, Inclusion, and Belonging 

• Unconscious Bias 

• Communicating about Culturally Sensitive Issues 

• Communicating Across Cultures 

• Skills for Inclusive Conversations 

  
Student Access: 
Log on to your student portal. 
Click Training, in the upper-right navigation. 
Click LinkedIn Learning. 

http://click.communications.cu.edu/?qs=0f7575c08ab41378c979f6492b7ea7385661a3900c22ba9a9de1cb29fb205becbad650f3627d1d4737dfc9571daa9c07b187743d16fa5146
http://click.communications.cu.edu/?qs=0f7575c08ab41378c979f6492b7ea7385661a3900c22ba9a9de1cb29fb205becbad650f3627d1d4737dfc9571daa9c07b187743d16fa5146
http://click.communications.cu.edu/?qs=0f7575c08ab4137875e92cc536d457a84808f68a7eb079fd619eb75ad736edb0a83244a2f3c3780ca0303bbd98d254ba3cb269ffdc2bf4dd
http://click.communications.cu.edu/?qs=0f7575c08ab413785546242da0cf348d9e1cf3651c853934924d93bdf4ea46250005ebba249728ee656e326e4a452089af0ba84031673308


  

Faculty and Staff Access: 
Log on to your campus portal (https://my.cu.edu). 
Open the CU Resource dropdown menu. 
Select Training. 
Click the LinkedIn Learning tile. 

  
Finally, student organizations, such as SNPhA, play a valuable role in promoting inclusion and 
diversity. Their resources can be accessed here. 
  
In the days ahead we will be reaching out to the members of our community most affected by 
racial injustice to gain understanding, to seek advice, and to work together towards a more just 
and equitable society. May we all recommit ourselves to the core values of our School and the 
belief that we can navigate this troubled time to a better future. 
  
In sorrow and solidarity for change, 
  

 
Ralph J. Altiere, Ph.D. FFIP 

Dean and Professor 
Skaggs School of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences 
University of Colorado Anschutz Medical Campus 
Office: V20-4132 

E: ralph.altiere@cuanschutz.edu | F: 303.724.2637 
www.ucdenver.edu/pharmacy 
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